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Indian Creek – Lindenwood, Jamestown to Arrowhead, Stormwater Improvements 
City Project #2-C-016-22 
 
Community Notification 
 
The City of Olathe is applying for a Conditional Letter of Map Revision (CLOMR) from the 
Federal Emergency Management Agency (DHS-FEMA) to revise Firm 20091C, Panel 0094G 
for Olathe, Kansas along Indian Creek.  
 
The project is proposing bridge construction and replacements, as well as grading to alleviate 
flooding.  
 
Once the project has been completed, a Letter of Map Revision (LOMR) request should be 
submitted that will, in part, revise the following flood hazards along Indian Creek: 

1. The floodway would be revised from a point approximately 950 feet south (upstream) of 
Pawnee Drive to a point approximately 50 feet north (downstream) of Sheridan Dr. 

2. Base Flood Elevations will increase / decrease along Indian Creek. 
3. The Special Flood Hazard area will increase / decrease along Indian Creek. 

 
Maps and detailed analysis of the revision can be reviewed at the City of Olathe, Robinson 
Campus, at 1385 S. Robinson Drive, Olathe, KS 66061. 
 
Interested persons may call the City’s project manager, Neil Meredith at 913-971-9075 for 
additional information from 8 am to 5 pm, Monday through Friday.  
 


